

To: European NPCs Practicing IPC Ice Sledge Hockey

Bonn, 19 June 2015

## 2016 IPC Ice Sledge Hockey European Championships — Call for Bid Applications

Dear President/Secretary General,

IPC Ice Sledge Hockey would like to take this occasion to commence the call for bids for the 2016 IPC Ice Sledge Hockey European Championships.

The interested bid applicants are required to provide a detailed description of their proposal to host the 2016 IPC Ice Sledge Hockey European Championships. The Bid application is comprised of three (3) parts:

- Part 1 General Information
- Part 2 Questionnaire
- Part 3 Bid Application Appendices

The deadline to return the above mentioned questionnaire and all other required documentation and guarantees is **Friday**, **17 July 2015**. Bid applications will only be considered if completed in full and the application fee of 1,500€ has been transferred to the IPC ISH bank account before the date mentioned above.

The bid application will be reviewed by the IPC Management Team and the respective IPC Sport Technical Committee. The review will potentially include a minimum of one (1) site visit to each bid applicant, and may require a presentation to the IPC.

To conduct the evaluation, the IPC will establish an Evaluation Commission with the primary responsibility to make a recommendation to the IPC Governing Board on the preferred bid.

The awarding of the Championships will be a decision of the IPC Governing Board. The awarding will be immediately followed by the signature of the IPC Ice Sledge Hockey European Championships Host Contract.



We kindly ask that you distribute this material throughout your available networks in order to maximize the diffusion of this announcement. Furthermore, we would like you to actively seek potential bid applicants and partners.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact IPC Ice Sledge Hockey at <a href="mailto:ipcicesledgehockey@paralympic.org">ipcicesledgehockey@paralympic.org</a>

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Jessica Korber

IPC Ice Sledge Hockey Sport Manager International Paralympic Committee